
 

 

January – February 2018 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

As we begin a new year, Dot and I want to express out great appreciation for granting us the 
privilege of being an extension of your ministry to the world. We never take your support and 
prayers for granted. Please pray the Lord will give us a fruitful year of helping churches in their 
world evangelism ministry and helping missionaries with their support needs. 
 
We began the new year with the Crossroad Baptist Church in Bailey’s Crossroad, Virginia for their 
Mid-year Emphasis. The church has a great burden for missions and I was not surprised to see an 
increase in missions offerings. The first man to surrender to preach under my ministry was Ashby 
Browder who planted and pastors the Faith Baptist Church in Columbia, North Carolina. It was a 
special joy to preach in his missions conference. He has three sons, all in active ministry. BIMI 
missionary, Russell Mackay, planted the Metro Baptist Church in Burnaby, Vancouver, BC Canada. 
It was a special treat to preach for the church and fellowship with these special friends. The 
mission offering was substantial, and a very significant offering was raised for the PNG Bible 
project. In addition to the conferences I was privileged to speak for the Friendship Baptist Church 
in Raleigh, North Carolina. I was also able to visit and make a contact for BIMI. 
 
I have a special burden for The PNG Bible project and have been able to present it to many 
churches. Many have responded with their giving. The reports coming from the Bible distribution 
has been exciting. Scores are being saved and churches are recording tremendous increase in 
attendance. I have open dates on my calendar and would be glad to present it to your Church. A 
host of churches have given, but much more is needed to complete the project. 
 
Please continue to pray for us as we seek to be used in the critically important ministry of World 
Missions. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
John Halsey 
International Representative, Emeritus  
 
 


